Ms. Alida Tari

Town of Markham

.cc Don Hamilton and Marina Antonoglou

2010-11-04

## **Re:** Request for Change of Number on Home Address

Good morning Ms Tari,

As per your suggestion and with support from Don Hamilton, please accept this letter as a formal request to change the number on our home from 4 Padget Place to 3 Padget Place. Currently the numbering on our street is even numbers (2,4,6,8...). the number 3 is not taken. Also we are requesting a number which is sequence so will not pose a challenge for emergency vehicles (ie Fire, Police and Ambulance).

As I mentioned we did attempt to sell our home previously and had numerous and regular feedback that the number 4 posed an enormous hurdle (which most potential buyers would not attempt to overcome). This home number is an issue which will continue to grow as the population continues to increase in its Asian mix.

I also understand that our request to change the number to 3 is not without successful precedent. It has been brought to my attention that a request from Daphne Lai, 4 Devon Court to 3 Devon Court was approved at the Development Services Committee September 14<sup>th</sup>, 2010.

We would appreciate your support in bringing and supporting this request at the Development Services Committee. Please advise what further steps and/or information you need from us.

John Larsh and Nancy Lonergan-Larsh

